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August 26, 2023 
 
 
Mr. Robert Banik, President 
Robert Holland Faculty Senate 
Mississippi State University 
 
 
Dear President Banik, 
 
I would request that the Faculty Senate consider amending its policy on assignment of 
Academic Operating Policy revisions, to allow the president to immediately assign 
them to the appropriate Faculty Senate committee rather than waiting until after a 
Senate meeting for this assignment.  Since AOP review is required by university policy, 
it is not necessary for debate by the Senate for these policies to be assigned and 
reviewed. This can eliminate an unnecessary delay in review of these policies. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
David R. Shaw 
Provost and Executive Vice President 
Mississippi State University 
 


